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State Road 5 at Prudential Drive Bridge Improvement Project Set to Begin Next Week 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to begin a bridge 

rehabilitation improvement project on the State Road 5 bridge over Prudential Drive on Monday, August 

10, weather and schedule permitting. 

The improvements will include bridge cleaning, painting, joint repair and minor drainage and lighting 

work. 

To safely complete work on and under the bridge, lane closures and intermittent nighttime detours will be 

necessary. Lane closures will not be allowed Monday through Sunday during peak morning and evening 

hours.  

Extreme Sandblasting and Painting, Inc. is projected to complete the $1.6 million bridge rehabilitation 

improvement project in late summer 2021. Construction completion estimates are fluid and subject to 

change, weather and schedule permitting.  
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